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PA ANNOUNCER (O.S.)
 
Lights up on BRO and BRUH at Fenway Park.
 

PA ANNOUNCER (O.S.)
Bottom of the ninth, two outs in 
Game Seven of the World Series. 
Red Sox up by two. Just one out 
away from the championship! 

 
BRO

Bro, I'm so excited! 
 

BRUH
Yeah!! Woo!! So glad Marsha got us 
these seats, bruh! 

 
BRO

Bro, my sister is the best. This 
is so wild! 

 
PA ANNOUNCER (O.S)

Jablonski winds up, delivers... 
Strike one! 

 
BRO

Woooo! 
 

BRUH
Yeaaaaah! This is better than sex! 

 
BRO

Woo! Wait Bro. Your wife is my 
sister. Why would you say that? 

 
BRUH

I dunno man, caught up in all this 
excitement I guess, Bruh. 

 
PA ANNOUNCER (O.S.)

Here comes the pitch from 
Jablonski... swing and a miss! 
Strike Two! The Sox are one out 
away from winning the world 
series! 

 
BRUH

Holy shit! Woooo!! 
 



BRO
Yeah! But like are you two like 
having trouble in the bedroom, 
Bro? 

 
BRUH

Bruh. It was just a figure of 
speech. World Series! 

 
BRO

That's really awkward for me to 
hear, Bro. Like I want my sister 
to have a full rich life, of which 
sex is a part of. Have you tried 
new positions? Toys? Threesomes? 
Leather goods? Role play? Animal 
costumes? Gerbils? 

 
BRUH

Eww! Why are you fixated so much 
on your sisters sex life?! Wicked 
cringey Bruh. 

 
PA ANNOUNCER (O.S.)

This is it. It's all on the line. 
Jablonski winds up, what a pitch, 
strike three! The Red Sox win the 
World Series! 

 
BRUH

Woooooooooo! Yeah! Oh my God! 
Woooooo! 

 
BRO

YES YES YES! 
 

BRUH
I'd rather watch this than have 
sex with my mother-in-law! 

 
Blackout
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